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Baltic Elementary Ne

Mollie A. Parisi, Principal

mparisi@garaway.org
Amber Miller, Secretary

amiller2@garaway.org
(330) 897-7261, phone

Dates to Remember

October Students of the ates o Remember
Month . . .

2 11/9-Hybrid Learning begins

Kinder'gar‘l'en = Addison Regula

1st - Blair Miller

2nd - Hunter Richardson

3rd Kylie Steel

4th Chuckie Snyder

5th Brandon Waterson

6th Matthew Frey

11/19-Parent Teacher
Conferences/early dismissal

11/20-Picture retakes
11/25-Early Dismissal

11/26-11/30-Thanksgiving
Break
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Dear Families,
am back!!l T have been blessed to have spent time with my family over these past several months but it

feels wonderful to be back with my school families. The smile on the students faces when they see(or hear my
heels) walking down the hall, has been exactly what I've needed to help transition back into school mode.

As our holiday season is fast approaching, it is the perfect time to pause and reflect on all the incredible
things we are thankful for in our school district. We are grateful for the trust you have in our staff. We are
very passionate about education and meeting the needs of all children. It is our honor to serve your students! We
also recognize the importance of YOU in their lives. Thank you for sending your most precious blessings to.us. /.
Thank you for all that you do,
Mrs. Parisi
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Colder weather is on the way!
Please be advised that shorts are
no longer permitted to wear shorts.
Students will have outside recess
as much as possible so please
ensure your child has the
appropriate outerwear.

PLEASE BE AWARE THAT WE WILL HAVE A PRACTICE
LOCKDOWN THIS MONTH. QUR STUDENTS HAVE
LEARNED THE ALLCE METHOD AS A WAY TO
HANDLE AN INTRUDER SITUATION.

Thinking Ahead...

It is the time of year when area
churches, businesses and
organizations begin to contact the
school to help families in need
during the Christmas holidays.
Please write a hote to the office or
call if you or someone you know
needs assistance. All of this is kept
completely confidential. Keep in
mind that this does not guarantee
assistance. This gives us an idea of
who needs help when we are asked.
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-If you drop your child off in the morning,
we ask that your child remain the car
while we take their temperature.

-With going to the hybrid model and the
possibility of the remote learning model, |
want to remind you to check our website
often for the most up to date
information.Your child’s teacher will also
be in direct communication with you.
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Make a Count Your Blessings Tree

Draw a tree. Use scissors or a 1" circle punch to
cut colorful scrapbook paper. As a family, write
down on the circles, the things you count as
blessings.

Once they’re glued in place, display your tree for
your whole family to be reminded of those things all
month long.

Thanksajving Fua Fact
Thanksajving i5 the veason €or TV
dinners Tn 195%, Swanson had %o wiuch
extva turkey (160 tons) that a
salesman told thew they Should
gackage it onto aluminum tvays wd'h
other Sides like Sweet gotatoes — and
the €icst TV dinmer was bovn 1
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